This National Library Week, we want
to say thank you for providing a
place to learn and grow for the
surrounding community. At MKM,
we are grateful to have been a part
of the amazing work you do to
enrich the lives of people of all ages,
abilities, and backgrounds.

This week, and every week - we
are grateful for you!
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April 1, 2022

Dear Sarah,

The Wells County Foundation, Inc. has received a generous
contribution from Michael Elliott, 2370 Georgetown Blvd.,
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 to the Wells County Public Library

Endowment Fund in memory of Barbara J. Elliott, Library

Director 1989-1995.

Sincerely,
Sherry Barnes
The Wells County Foundation, Inc.




